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St Joseph’s College New App

Your new school
app is here
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Great News! Our school now has a mobile phone app. It will give you instant access to our
school information whenyouclickonit, 24/7. Theapp isgoing to give parents the ability to
instantly access newsletters without going to the website, orto sendinanabsent note. You
can download it to your smartphone by going to either the Apple App Store or Android
Google Play Market and search for St Joseph’s College Toowoomba. Once you have found it
press install or download. Instructions are attached with this letter.

Please ensure you upload this St Joseph’s College icon
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Let’s create your
best future,



Absentee Function

To use the Absentee function, you will need tolog on with a given username and password.
Thisisto ensurethatstudents can notsendinan absent note. The username and password
isbelow. We ask that you keep this secure and do not reveal to students. Every now and then
to ensure security we will provide a new username and/or password and communicate this
through email.

Subscriptions
You can select which groups you would like to receive messages from. Here’s how:

* Ensure you have updated the St Joseph’s App.
* Whenyou nextopen the App, gointo settingsatthe top right-hand cornerand click the cog

icon %.

* From here you can choose and save the groups you would like to receive notifications from.

+ Asgroups will be added throughout the yearit would be wise to check the groups and
update your choice every month or so.

+ Forexample, ifyouhaveasoninYear11lwhoisin Confraternity but notthe Chess Clubyou
would select to receive Year 11 and Confraternity messages only, leaving Chess Club
unchecked so you don't receive these alerts.

+ Please note: You will still receive messages that apply to the whole school.

We look forward to a great year of communication!




